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Comments: Destination developments like the one being proposed by POWDR for Holland Lake are

inappropriate. POWDR's year round proposal for Holland Lake will have a negative impact on wildlife, the

environment, and local Montanans who will be required to pay for access. Our forefathers took measures to

preserve Holland Lake for future Montanans to escape and enjoy the great outdoors just as they had the

opportunity to do. If POWDR is allowed to develop Holland Lake as a destination for the masses year round,

local Montanans will lose one of its greatest treasures.

 


